
NOTICE OF PROPOSAL FOR 

REVISED CODE OF JUDICIAL CONDUCT

AND

REQUEST FOR COMMENT

In 2007, the American Bar Association completed an extensive review of the ABA

Model Code of Judicial Conduct.  Chief Justice Bill Waller Jr. thereafter appointed a

Mississippi Code of Judicial Conduct Study Committee charged with the responsibility of

examining the Model Code, reviewing the present Mississippi Code of Judicial Conduct, and

recommending such changes and revisions in the Mississippi Code of Judicial Conduct as

they found to be needed. The Study Committee has now completed the first phase of its

work, having prepared a draft revision of the Mississippi Code of Judicial Conduct, and now

solicits comment on the draft from the bench, the bar, and interested lay individuals. Those

comments will be reviewed by the Study Committee and will be submitted to the Supreme

Court along with the Study Committee’s final draft.

A summary of the most significant changes proposed and the full text of the Study

Committee’s draft are published with this notice.  Additional materials, including a section

by section comparison of the present code and the Study Committee’s draft and the Study

Committee’s minutes are on file for public examination in the office of the Clerk of the

Supreme Court. 

 All comments should be submitted in writing to the Clerk of the Supreme Court, Post

Office Box 249, Jackson, Mississippi 39205.  All comments should be submitted no later

than Thursday, May 27, 2010.
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